
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Accidents Can Happen Website 
Please look at this website for keeping our children safe.  
 

How can you help keep children safe? 

 Keep all spare batteries in a sealed container out of children’s reach and sight, ideally in a high-up, lockable 
cupboard.  

 Keep products with batteries well out of reach if the battery compartment isn’t secured.  
 Put ‘flat’ or ‘dead’ batteries out of reach straight away and recycle them safely.  
 Avoid toys from markets, discount stores or temporary shops as they may not conform to safety regulations, and 

take care when buying online or from overseas.  
 Teach older children that button batteries are dangerous and not to play with them or give them to younger 

brothers and sisters.  

 
 
 
https://www.capt.org.uk/button-batteries?mc_cid=9c4e12e699&mc_eid=e5f23a79d6  
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